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                                                                                                                                                                                                    October 17, 2017 

ICD-10 Grouper Updates 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will be updating its APR-DRG and EAPG 

groupers to accommodate the October 1, 2017 release of new ICD-10 codes on November 18, 2017. Claims 

submitted with the new ICD-10 codes that are processed between October 1, 2017 and November 18, 2017 will be 

reprocessed.  

 

In the future, Blue Cross will update our systems on a quarterly basis as new industry standard codes are released. 

In an effort to allow time for APR-DRG and EAPG groupers to be updated and tested, new industry standard codes 

will be implemented within approximately 8-10 weeks of the release date. Claims submitted with the new industry 

standard codes between the release date and implementation date will not be reprocessed. 

  

Questions?  

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
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